
The building/renovation project that started in the spring of 2024 at the Warren-Alvarado-Oslo 
School District continues to make great progress!  Obviously there have been some additional  
challenges this school year with everything happening, but everyone has been so 
understanding and flexible and we always find ways to make it work.  Overall, we are very 
happy with the progress that has been made so far and we are all super excited for the future at 
WAO schools!  Work on the 38,000 square foot new addition and the extensive renovations at 
the elementary and high school will continue to happen through the summer of 2025 and into 
Fall. 
 
North side of the new addition at the Warren-Alvarado-Oslo School District.    

 
 
South side of the new addition.

 



 
Work continues in the commons area on the north side of the new addition.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



A closer look at the new kitchen in the new addition which is ready for the concrete to be poured 
in soon.   

 
 
There is not a whole lot happening in the gym area bright now, but this is an updated look at the 
gymnasium in the new addition.   

 



There is currently a lot of work is being done in the locker room area next to the gymnasium in 
the new addition.   

 
 
The classroom space in the addition is really starting to take shape.    

 
 
 
 
 



The auditorium renovations at the Warren-Alvarado-Oslo high school are moving along well.  
Most recently the new curtains and seating were installed.    

 
 
 
If you ever have any questions about the construction project at WAO schools, please contact 
WAO Superintendent - Bryan Hackbarth 
 
LET”S GO PONIES!!! 
 
 


